
You’re Invited!

11 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Saturday, March 30, 2019
   

The Center for MultiCultural Communities
Open House

Conference Room 1318 – Prairie State College

202 S. Halsted St., Chicago Heights

Join us to celebrate accomplishments and help us plan for the future.
Stop in to chat, or stay for a lively, interactive presentation.

Explore topics, from appreciating diversity, to local community 
developments, history, immigration, environmental racism, etc.

Light refreshments will be served. Cost is free. No RSVP required. Questions? 
Email CMC President Monica Regan: cmcdirect@gmail.com.

CMC is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, working to end racism and promote tolerance 
for over 20 years.     www.cmc-hrcs.org 


